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Rosenberg Corey

From: asotoole1985@gmail.com on behalf of Ashley O'Toole, Property Manager 
<rentals@johnjhoward.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:39 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A OPPOSITION

Hello, 
 
I’m a professional property manager in Union County, and I urge you to oppose HB 
2004-A. This bill will unfairly affect rule communities where there is not as much of a 
housing crisis. I would consider supporting this bill if there was an opt-out provision 
for counties. 
 
Thank you 

Ashley O'Toole 


